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Covid-19 Update April 3, 2020 

As of noon on April 3, 2020, Bethlehem had a total of 108 COVID-19 
cases and 0 deaths.  The Bethlehem Health Department continues to 
investigate all reported cases and quarantine close contacts. 
For questions about COVID-19, please contact the Pennsylvania 
Department of Health at 1-877-PA-HEALTH or the Bethlehem Health 
Department at 610-865-7083. 

Please monitor the City’s website at http://www.bethlehem-pa.gov and 
social media for additional information regarding City facilities, public 
meetings and updates on COVID-19. 
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